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2 July: Sr Korina Ngoe from Indonesia came with a group of 20 teachers from the schools of 

Santa Angela, Bandung; Santa Maria, Jakarta; Regina Pacis, Solo. Their pilgrimage included 

several places in Europe, but especially the places of Saint Angela. 

 

           
 

****** 

5 July: the last day of the three weeks of GREST. In the evening, there was a presentation by 

the participants followed by refreshments prepared by the parents. 

 

 
 

****** 

 

 

 

6 July: Sr Elisabeth Binet arrived from Rome for a week with us, to 

rest in the places of Saint Angela.  

 

In the evening, the three of us went to the festive supper for all those 

who helped for the parish festa and for GREST. 

 

****** 

  



7 July: this month, for our meeting of the Friends of Saint Angela, we welcomed 

representatives from Milan, Capriolo and Montefelcino. The theme was “Insieme” which we 

experienced in the parish Mass, in lunch together, in prayer and in sharing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

****** 

 

6 August: after the General Assembly of the Federation: Company of Saint Ursula, Secular 

Institute of Saint Angela Merici, a group of sisters from many different countries visited the 

places of Saint Angela. There were members from: Madagascar, Ethiopia, Eritrea, Congo DR, 

Indonesia, United States, Burundi, Nigeria, Brazil, England, Italy, Portugal and Cameroon. 

 

 
 



During these weeks we are on holiday, in retreat, we are having a bit of a rest…. We wish you a 

happy feast day of the Assumption of Our Lady. 

“You will have in your favour our Lady, the apostles, all the saints, the angels, and finally all 

heaven and all the universe.” (Last Counsel) 

 

 
 

Sisters Armida and Patrizia 


